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Fresno County Public Library Provides Online and Limited Services 
During Closure 

At the recommendation of the Fresno County Department of Public Health and under the 
direction of the County Administrative Office to implement social distancing to help 
minimize further spreading of the COVID-19 virus in our community, all branches of the 
Fresno County Public Library were closed to the public on March 18, 2020.   

Raman Bath, County Librarian states, “The Library understands the need of our patrons 
to access the resources of the Library during these uncertain times, but due to the safety 
of every individual that walks through our door, we have to take extra precautionary 
measures to mitigate the spread of this virus.  Those measures include limited services 
from the Library.  We are asking the public to unite with us during the shelter-in-place 
recommendation so our community can beat this pandemic, and we will beat this 
pandemic.  In the meantime, please be safe.  Thank you for the opportunity to serve you.” 

Services available during the closure: 

• In order to create new library cards, troubleshoot issues with existing library 
accounts, and offer assistance in accessing online resources, including eBooks, 
audiobooks, research databases and streaming content, the Library will answer 
the following phone lines from Monday through Friday, from 9 am to 12 pm and 
from 1 pm to 5 pm.

Betty Rodriguez Regional Library:  (559) 600-9245

Clovis Regional Library:  (559) 600-9531

Fig Garden Regional Library:  (559) 600-4071

Sunnyside Regional Library:  (559) 600-6594

Woodward Regional Library:  (559) 600-3135



 
The public may also call the Central Library at 600-READ (7323) or submit a 
question on our website from the “Contact Us” page, or use the following link:  
www.fresnolibrary.org/ask  
 
Regardless of your location in Fresno County or your home branch, any of the 
numbers listed can be used to help you during this time of closure for your 
reference. 
 

• Wi-Fi is accessible outside of most library branches 24/7 during the closure. We 
ask the public to observe orders to shelter and stay in place to ensure the safety 
of the public. At the same time, if the public must use the Wi-Fi provided, please 
observe social distancing to ensure the safety of the community. 
 

• The Library’s abundant online resources, including research databases, digital 
magazines and newspapers, OverDrive eBooks and eAudiobooks, Kanopy for 
streaming movies and videos, and Freegal for streaming music are available 24/7 
with your library card from the Library’s website: www.fresnolibrary.org.  
 

• The Library’s website and social media accounts will continue to post updates and 
information to help the community locate information resources during this difficult 
time. 

 
For more information, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org or contact Rocky Vang at (559) 
970-1135. 

 
 

#### 

http://www.fresnolibrary.org/ask
http://www.fresnolibrary.org/

